
 
 

CITY OF FORT LAUDERDALE 

IMPORTANT NOTICE! 
 

 

 

 
 

Fort Lauderdale Expands Boundaries for 
Precautionary Advisory for Water-related Recreational Activities  

 

February 26, 2020 - Based on results of water quality testing, the City is expanding the 
boundaries for the precautionary advisory for water-related recreational activities in local 
waterways. The areas under the precautionary advisory are highlighted in yellow on the map 
on page 2. 
 
The general boundaries are as follows: 
 

• North:  Oakland Park Boulevard along the Middle River, including both the north and 
south forks of the Middle River extending west to N. Dixie Highway 

• South: Las Olas Boulevard 

• East:  East bank of the Intracoastal Waterway to Riomar Street, continuing north along 
the east bank of the Middle River 

• West:  Victoria Park Road continuing north along the west bank of the Middle River 
(including canals) and west to N. Dixie Highway in Wilton Manors (west) 

 
Swimming, fishing, jet-skiing, paddle-boarding, kayaking, canoeing, or engaging in any water-
related activities should be avoided within the advisory area. 
 
In addition, the following restrictions are in effect:  
 

• George English Lagoon remains closed until further notice. 

• George English Park Boat Ramp remains closed until further notice.  
 

Water quality in the advisory area will be monitored daily and the precautionary advisory will 
remain in effect until further notice. To view the most up to date test results, please visit 
bit.ly/31nlPPl.   
  
For more information, please contact the City of Fort Lauderdale’s 24-hour Customer Service 
Center at 954-828-8000 or www.fortlauderdale.gov/lauderserv. 
 
 

See Map of Advisory Area on Page 2 
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